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and public organizations) to determine target infrastructure projects. This is a long­
term project to list and then prioritize any issues. This list is then taken to a seven­
county board that uses ODOT and state funding to issue construction grants. Mike is 
requesting that council submit any projects that may potentially qualify. 

Steve McKee from the Lions Club said that the canoe/kayak launch grant 
paperwork from the Ohio Public Works has been mailed and signatures will be 
needed to finalize. 

Whit Linahres requested that Morman Street be blocked off from traffic during 
the Solar Eclipse. He stated that an Eagle Scout is looking for a project and will be 
working with the Lions Club and Glandorf Park Board. Whit also stated that the Lions 
Club is working on plans for theist Annual Help Your Neighbor Day. More information 
will be coming. 

Jared will be attending SRT Training March 11th and 12th . This will be 
reimbursed by a grant. 

Scott Buckland questioned potential issues related to the Solar Eclipse for the 
village. If possible, a meeting and/or correspondence will be made prior to the next 
council meeting to keep all council members up to date. 

Dale Warnecke requested funding not to exceed $500 for a plaque/statue to 
present to the Glandorf, Germany council this summer when representatives from 
the village visit there. All members were in favor. 

Kristen is meeting with Kyle Stechschulte, Jay Laubenthal and the Street 
Committee to review the school safety issues and look into the grant money available 
to fix these issues. 

The next council meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, April 2nd at 7:30 pm. 

With no further business at hand, a motion to adjourn was made by Klausing 
and seconded by Warnecke. All members were in favor. 
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